





Devon & Cornwall Alert has been renamed to 'Devon & Cornwall Community Messaging'

Dear Devon & Cornwall Alert subscribers,

Thank you for your involvement and registering to receive messages from Devon & Cornwall Police through our system which has been known as 'Devon & Cornwall Alert'.

We are pleased to inform you that the system has been updated and refreshed and with it, we have renamed it as 'Devon & Cornwall Community Messaging'. You will now be able to find your local neighbourhood teams, contact officers directly, and stay up to date with important information and events through brand new team webpages. Search your local teams at Devon and Cornwall Community Messaging

The emails that you receive from us (Devon & Cornwall Police) will also now show this icon in messages sent by us.



